
Reception Newsletter Friday 10th November 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

This week Butterflies and Ladybirds have had lots of fun exploring fireworks poetry, we 

have also been learning about 3-d shapes. Thank you to all the parents who attended our 

phonics evening, we hope that you found it useful. We will add the PowerPoint to RWI page 

on Gsuite in the coming days. 

 

Scan this QR code to watch a short video of the sounds that we have learnt 

this week: u b f e. If you have not seen the QR codes for the previous sounds 

we have learned you can find them in the back of your child’s reading record 

and on Gsuite.  

 

Drawing Club 

This week in Drawing Club we learnt the following new vocabulary: 

menacing, disguise, traipse, flee and rescue. Ask your children to see if they remember what 

any of them mean or can show you our action to go with each word.  

 

Learning for the week beginning 13th November 2023 

 
This week’s learning: 

• We will be learning these sounds: 

 
 

• Our tricky word will be ‘’he” 

• In maths we will be learning how to double numbers up to double 5  

• In RE we will be learning about the Jewish festival of Hanukkah.  

• Our book if the week will be ‘The Elephant and the Bad Baby’ by Elfrida Vipont.  

• Our Drawing Club vocabulary next week will be: Miniature, dozing, grasp, humungous 

and ravenous 

 

Reminder 

Children who have their ears pierced should only wear plain, round, gold or silver studs in 

their ears as per the school uniform policy.  

 

Best wishes 

Mrs Clarke and Mrs Breslin.  


